
EOI 01/2020 – NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

Issued by the City of Joburg Property Company SOC Ltd (JPC)

Kindly take note of the below amendment to EOI 01/2020.

Amendment

“The City of Joburg Property Company SOC Ltd (hereafter referred to as (JPC) is seeking Expressions of Interest 
from historically disadvanted/suitably qualified and experienced Companies/Joint Ventures/Co-operatives and 
Individuals, preference will be given to Entities which are atleast 51% black owned,  in the Provision 
of Leased Office Space for a period that may not exceed nine (9) years and eleven (11) months within the 
Braamfontein Business District.”

The above Expression of Interest was scheduled to close at 12:00 on Friday the 18th of June 2020 but is hereby 
extended to 12:00 on Friday the 25th of June 2020.

Any further enquiries regarding the above EOI can be addressed (via email) to EOI1/2020@jhbproperty.co.za.

All the previous conditions of the EOI remain.

Mr Neo Matheba
Senior Manager: Leasing and Building Management
nmatheba@jhbproperty.co.za

Original

“The City of Joburg Property Company SOC Ltd (hereafter referred to as (JPC) is seeking Expressions of Interest 
from suitably qualified and experienced Companies/Joint Ventures/Co-operatives and Individuals in the Provision 
of Leased Office Space for a period that may not exceed nine (9) years and eleven (11) months within the 
Braamfontein Business District.”
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